
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      The League to Save Lake Tahoe is hosting a beach
cleanup day on Sept. 4 from 8:30am-noon. RSVP online.

·      AAUW-South Lake Tahoe branch general meeting will be
Sept. 9 at 10:30am in the Aspen Room at Lake Tahoe Community
College. Tech Trek scholarship campers will be presenting on
their  camp  experience.  Guests  are  welcome  and  light
refreshments  will  be  provided.

·      Truckee’s TIP Printing and Graphics is celebrating 40
years in business. There will be a celebration Aug. 24, 5-7pm
at 12177 Business Park Drive.

·      The Loft’s winemaker dinner hosted by Michael David has
been changed to Aug. 30 at 6:30pm. Go online to buy tickets.

·      Rep. Tom McClintock, R-Garden Grove, is having a town
hall  meeting  Aug.  24,  6pm  at  the  Foresthill  High  School
gymnasium.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/08/snippets-lake-tahoe-524/
https://donate.keeptahoeblue.org/events/keep-tahoe-blue-labor-day-beach-cleanup/e121098
http://thelofttahoe.ticketfly.com/event/1527756-michael-david-winemaker-dinner-south-lake-tahoe/

